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You made history in 2020! 

Competition time  

We had the first lockdown in England and in many 
other countries around the world. We know that you 
and your families carried out many acts of kindness 
whilst you were at home and that makes us feel so 
proud and happy.  

Can you help us keep these memories alive by 
sending us your photos please?  

They will be interesting for children to look at in the 
future, when you have left the school and grown up. It 
may be small or big, something you did by yourself or 
as part of a group. It can even be something from the 
short lockdown we are in now. 

There will be some prizes! 

Please upload your photos 
to Evidence Me by Monday 
23rd November.   

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

TOMORROW 

We will have a ‘Wear what you like 

day’, in exchange for a donation for 

BBC Children in Need. Children do 

not need to wear school uniform, 

unless that is what they like! 

 
To our families who will be 

celebrating this weekend… 

  

Celebrate safely! 

 

Next week is anti-bullying week.  

Together with talking about 

kindness, we will also be 

exploring, in an age appropriate 

way, friendships, similarities and 

differences and the difference 

between falling out, getting 

accidently hurt and being bullied.  

 



 

Year 2 parents: don’t forget to complete your junior school 
application 

Christmas Holidays 2020 

 
 

You may have seen in the news this week that the Government 

have made a U-turn and will be funding support for families who 

need a little help over the Christmas holidays.  

 

This will NOT be supermarket vouchers, like it was during lockdown 

and the school closure period.  

 

The local authority will receive the funding and will use it to help 

ANY families that need during the Christmas holidays, with food 

parcels etc. 

 

We will be asked to identify families who need a little extra support 

during this tricky time. This can be any family (your child does not 

have to have free school meals). It might be that you have been 

furloughed for example and things are trickier than usual.  

 

Please speak to any member of staff that you would like to, without 

judgement and in strictest confidence, if you would like us to put 

your family’s name forwards.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Diary  
dates 

13th November – Children in Need 

16th November – 5pm Google Meet for Year 2 parents with St 
Augustine’s staff  

16th -20th November – Anti-Bullying Week 

27th November – Flu Vaccinations 

 


